
 
 
 
 
 
 

KING 
RECOMMENDATIONS 



From: Curtis King [mailto:curtis@kbwood.com]  
Sent: Saturday, November 08, 2008 11:27 AM 
To: mungia.ingrid@leg.wa.gov. 
Subject: HVAC 
 
Ingrid:  I know this is late but if you can still use it, here are my suggestions. 
  
My answer for Items (topics) # I, 2, 3, 4, and 5 is as follows: 
    We should retain and enforce the current laws and requirements.   No additional requirements are 
needed. 
  
    Topic #6:  If we do as suggested above, this topic would not be required. 
  
    Topic #7  If we do as suggested above, there would be no need for a HVAC/R board. 
  
My apologies for being late and if I am too late then so be it.  It is no ones fault but mine.  Thank you for 
all your efforts.  I look forward to seeing you on Thursday.  

Curtis King 
Corporate Secretary 

 
602 W. Valley Mall Blvd 
Union Gap, WA  98903 
Phone 509.453.4683  
Fax 509.453.4661  
Cell 509.952.4667 
curtisk@kbwood.com 

www.kingbrotherswoodworking.com  
 
This message contains information from King Brothers Woodworking Inc. which may be confidential and 
privileged. If you are not an intended recipient, please refrain from any disclosure, copying, distribution or 
use of this information in any way and note that such actions are prohibited. If you have received this 
transmission in error, please notify by email curtisk@kbwood.com or call 509.453.4683. 
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